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To whom it may concern, 
 
 

I am writing this letter of recommendation in my capacity as the Country Coordinator of the 

EU4Culture project in the Republic of Moldova, to express my appreciation for Mr. Mihai 

Gandrabura and to highlight his valuable contribution to the project. 

Within the framework of EU4Culture, Mr. Gandrabura has demonstrated strong management 

skills and effective coordination in implementing the Cultural and Creative Development 

Strategy of the Municipality of Orhei, which was developed as part of the project. He has 

strategically implemented several key actions outlined in the strategy, contributing to the 

growth and visibility of the local cultural and creative sector. 

Mr. Gandrabura possesses a deep understanding of the challenges facing the sector and is well 

connected to relevant local stakeholders. His ability to engage with community actors, 

institutions, and creative professionals has proven essential in driving progress at the local 

level. 

Our collaboration has been both productive and constructive, and I am confident that Mr. 

Gandrabura will continue to be an asset in any initiative aimed at fostering cultural 

development and innovation. 

 
 
 

Sincerely,                   

Constantin Vlas 

Country Coordinator, EU4Culture 

Republic of Moldova 
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